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UNGA HÖRSELSKADADE

 The Swedish Organization for Young Hard of Hearing People

 http://www.uh.se/php/english/040.php
Invitation to AGM in Malmö, Sweden

So it’s time for AGM 2009, or not just yet, but soon. Soon enough to start sending in applications to make sure you will be able to come.

Each member organization is allowed to send 1 delegate and 1-2 observers. Any youth, youth hard of hearing organization or other organization, which is not a member of IFHOHYP, can send its representatives as observers to the AGM.  Since the places are limited, the amount of observers can be discussed directly with the organisers. 

The AGM for 2009 is held in Malmö, Sweden. Malmö is situated in the very south of Sweden and therefore it’s really close to the modern and easy airport of Copenhagen. For those who wish there’s an airport of Malmö, called Sturup, but Copenhagen is just as close and with better local transport.

The dates for the AGM of 2009 are 9th to 13th of April. Thursday is arrival-day and with no other activities than dinner and ice-breakers. Monday is departure-day with only breakfast. 

Just for information, the Swedish law is that no persons under 18 of age are allowed to drink beverages which contains alcohol.  

We would like everyone not to bring or buy (when you are in Sweden) anything that contains or even just could contain nuts since we’ve got some allergic persons. 

More information about the hostel, how to get there, programme etc will come when your application is approved.

Deadline for the application is the 6th of March 2009, but if you need visa, please give us the possibility to help you. That means we must have your application as soon as possible.

If you’ve got any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us!

All the best,

Malin Hanson


malin.hanson@uh.se
Anna Kain Wyatt


anna.kain.wyatt@uh.se
Therese Almström


therese.almstrom@uh.se
